
May lh, 1956
Forum-Verlag Gesellschaft ia.b.H,
Niederhofstrasse 37
Wien xn
Dear Sirs*

Thank you for your letter of April 19th and the phtograph 
you were good enough to return.

In reply to your question, I would appreciate it if you 
would send your remittance in a cheque made out to my order, 
to the above address.

Sincerely yours,


